

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net Web: ballycullanens.com

31/01/2018

Dear Parent/Guardians

Parent/Teacher Meetings.

Parent/Teacher meetings will take place between 3pm and 6pm on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st of Feb. Times and dates to follow shortly. Children will go home from school at 2.45pm on these days.

Green Schools

As part of our Green School we are having a Biodiversity Workshop in school on Tuesday 6th Feb which also includes tree planting. All classes will be involved. Also a reminder that we have recycling newspaper bins in school and we also recycle used batteries. Just pop them in the bins provided.

Swimming

Swimming will start after Easter for 1st - 6th Class. We have 6 sessions this year.

First session will start on Monday 14th May. The cost of the swimming this year is €30.00 per child. We would like to thank the Parent's Association once again for donating money towards the cost of the bus.

Swimming can be paid in three instalments or if you wish all at once.

- First instalment will be due the week of the 5th March €10.00 per child.
- Second instalment due the week of the 9th April €10.00 per child.
- Third and final instalment due the week of the 7th May €10.00 per child.

Please put your money in an envelope marked clearly **swimming** with your **child's name** and amount in it.

Dates for swimming are as follows

- May 14th, 21st and 28th
- June 11th, 18th, and 25th.

Parents Association

Le gach dea-ghuí

Once again the Parent Association are organising a 5k and 10k Run/Walk on Sunday 11th March. Starting at 10am from the school. All are inviting to join in the fun. Clean off those cobwebs and get practising. More info to follow.

| Margaret Furlong | |
|------------------|--|